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Lexiscan® Billing Notification  

Effective September 1, 2013, Nevada Medicaid will update coverage criteria to allow Lexiscan® to be billed as a 

separate item with a National Drug Code (NDC) on medical claim forms.  Please follow the claim form instructions 

for using the NDC to bill physician-administered drugs.  Claims for Lexiscan dated January 1, 2012, to September 

1, 2013, that denied will be automatically reprocessed.  The adjudication of any reprocessed claims will appear on 

a future remittance advice.   

 

http://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/BillingInfo.aspx

